
Hi Band Families! 
 

 
 
Uniform Orders: 
 
Uniform orders for next season have been submitted and invoices have been sent 
out, if you did not receive an invoice, please email lmpantherband@gmail.com so 
we can get this corrected! 
 
Thank you!  

 
 
Satin Jackets: 
 
Due to supply issues, we are still waiting to hear back from our supplier on these 
in terms of availability and pricing before we send out invoices. Once we hear 
back from them, we will be sending those out, but your orders have been received!  
  
 

Calendar: 
 

●​ Absence Request Form - As marching band begins again, you must fill out 
the absence request form if you are going to miss practice.  Remember that 
completing this form does not mean your absence is excused. 

●​ 2025-26 Calendar - Updated 05/09/2025 
 
 
Band Booster Meeting: 
 

●​ All students and parents are welcome and encouraged to attend! 
●​ Meetings are typically held via Zoom the fourth Monday bi-monthly. 
●​ Next Meeting: 

○​ Tonight at 7pm: Zoom link - Here! 
○​ Passcode: longtrain 

mailto:lmpantherband@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/LZ9pStF2dYVW7ewS6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M4cl4cWBqQZT2iLibanceHVGzlaOxrgD/view?usp=share_link
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88095798806?pwd=Djbobh4HU1Q4Z6iUbmz7QnaUrCG10d.1

